## Final report of the equipment received through Mr. David & Dr. Bernie from America in March 2014

Dear Mr. David and Dr. Bernie,

Thanks for all the work you are doing to save humanity .after my field visit to see how the medical material and equipment are installed and in use in the different health units and their impressions about the equipment, I found out that the dental department in Shisong received all the dental materials .she appreciated that all the equipment were very good accept the acrylic powder and the liquid that were out of use. She very much appreciated the dental chairs.

The hospital in shisong received most of the medical materials that could be used by by the health centres like surgical supplies , laboratory supplies, urology supplies, adult respiratory supplies, pediatric and neonatal supplies, gastrointestinal supplies, orthopaedic supplies patient care supplies ,obstetrical and gynecological supplies, geriatric chairs privacy screens gurneys incubators, laboratory refrigerator, walkers, crutches, intravenous supplies.

According to shisong hospital the urology supplies and adult supplies were very good, and that before they will be finished some must have expired. They very much appreciated the creams.

Rev.Sr Caroline in communication and technology department received nine (9) lap tops in very good condition, four (4) desktop computers also in good condition and two (2) switches

Sr. Alexine's books are kept in convent for her to receive when she comes back.

Some of the medical equipment were sent to different health centres like Ako that received bandages, dressing materials, disposable bed pads, infant scales on cart, 2 wheel chairs and blood pressure cuff stands

Kifem health centre received a microscope, a wheel chair; blood pressure cuff stand. Mbiim health centre received a delivery and procedure table.

On my part as the diocesan health coordinator, I very much appreciate this gesture and wish that you should extend my heartfelt gratitude to our benefactors.

May god bless and reward you all

Yours sincerely

Sr Gabriela Nene TSSF

Diocesan Health Coordinator

Kumbo